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The Splinter is published weekly – a link is posted on our website www.alpenacc.edu in the Latest News 
section and sent to all student ACC email addresses. Please take a few minutes to review it.  

Early Registration for Summer 2017 and Fall 2017 is open! Get your schedule set  

Final Exam Schedule  The Spring 2017 final exam schedule is ready. A link is posted on the ACC 
homepage in the "Latest News" section. Just four weeks of class left until finals!  

Withdrawal Deadline  The last day to make a full withdrawal from all spring 2017 full semester classes is 
Friday, May 5.  

Shop the ACC Bookstore   The Bookstore has everything the graduate needs: caps, gowns, and 
announcements. Also, check out the clearance section for great deals. Stop in! 

Interview Skills  Interviewing for a job has changed drastically over the past decade. Interviews come in 
all shapes and forms now. It could be in person, on the telephone, or over skype. Your interviewer 
might be one person or a committee. You might be required to perform specific tasks or complete a 
working interview. Learn what to expect and how to best present yourself in style! Attend one of these 
45 minute presentations: Tuesday, April 25 at 2pm in VLH 101D; Wednesday, April 12 at 12pm in VLH 101D; 
Thursday, April 27 at 3:30pm in HUSH 203.  

Technology Problems??  The ACC Student Help Desk can help. Services include consultation/education, 
trouble-shooting, maintenance, cleaning, and repair of desktops, laptops, tablets and more. Every 
Tuesday from 1–3pm & Wednesday from 1–2pm in CTR 110D. If you have questions stop on by, we can 
help.  

Aim High US Air Force Recruiter will be on campus Monday, May 1, 11am-3pm outside the Bookstore. 

ACC ID Card  Bring your schedule & photo identification to VLH 101 to get your ACC ID card. Besides 
being required on campus, the ID card is also good for discounts at Wendys, Jimmy Johns, Mancinos, 
Taco Bell, the Thunder Bowl, Bay Athletic Club, and free admission to the Jesse Besser Museum.  

WebAdvisor is YOUR student information & record. Set up (or reset) your account by selecting the  
icon on ACC's website and following the directions in the "I'm New to WebAdvisor" link.  

ACC’s Community Education Classes …Registration required, call (989) 358-7271 
 Cross Stitching – Wednesday, April 26, 5:30–7:30pm. Fee $25, materials included. 
 Reflexology – Thursday, April 27, 5–7pm. Fee $25. 

Empower Your Future!  Technical Career Services is conducting a Financial Literacy Workshop Series. 
Learn about saving, consumer awareness, financial health, loans, mortgages, and credit/debit cards. 
Contact Jewel for information: (989) 358-7277, lancastj@alpenacc.edu or in VLH 101A. 

If Your Ride Doesn't Like the Cold or isn't doing what it should in other ways, we may be able to help. 
ACC's Auto Service and Repair program is currently accepting requests. Call Pete at 358-7241 or email: 
eastwoop@alpenacc.edu. 
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